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Showing How Good Can We Be? 
 

MacMillan Coffee Morning – We are looking forward to welcoming you in 
for our annual MacMillan Coffee morning next Friday (27th).  There will be 
coffee and cake, a short presentation from our House Captains and a visit 
to your child’s (children’s) class.  Donations on the day to MacMillan are 
welcome.   
 
The children will be showing off their thinking skills in class linked to the 
Meta-Skills we are working on as part of our school improvement plan.  
We also hope to show the rich tasks we have been undertaking around 
‘wonder and if’ questions. 

Updates and reminders 
 

 Sponsored Event – thank you to everyone who sponsored their child to soak 
me last week, we look like we are exceeding the amount raised last year and 
we will update you next week on the final amount.  Some pictures are on X 
(formerly known as Twitter) 
 

 We have winter coats in school, good quality and in a range of sizes, we also 
have some good quality uniform if anyone needs any – particularly the coats as 
we move into winter please do let us know. 

 

 Children should not be wearing Crocs to school, they are not suitable footwear 
for running around the playground and are not suitable for participating in PE. 

Nursery 
 
'During our short week at nursery, the children enjoyed lots of garden fun in the 
sunshine, which led to counting planes and looking to see what else we could see 
around us.  The children went to the school gym hall, developing their spatial 
awareness when using the soft play apparatus.' 

Falla  
 
Falla’s had lots of fun in P2/1 practising 
numbers to 10 with P1 and learning tricky 
sounds with P2. He was very good at helping 
us make maps of the Isle of Struay for our 
Katie Morag topic too. But his highlight was 
definitely getting to soak Mr McCusker! 
 



 

Fantastic @ Falla Hill 

Reaching for the Stars 
Reaching for the Stars is where children demonstrate being a responsible citizen, effective 

contributor, confident individual or a successful learner – which are the four capacities for learning 
in the Curriculum for Excellence. 

Confident Individuals 
 
James – P3 
Amelia – P3 
Sonny – P4 
Lake – P6 
Jake – P7 

Responsible Citizens 
 
Cole – P1 
Brody – P2 
All of P4  
Blake – P5 
Theo - P5 
Shaun – P6 
Morgan – P6 
Lauren – P7 

Effective Contributors 
 
Myla M – P1 
Cleo – P5 
Charlie – P6 
Oliver – P6 
Conner – P7 
Olly – P7 
Rebekah – P7 

Successful Learners 
 
Noah – P1 
Finn C – P1 
Skye – P2 
Amelia – P2 
Sky – P2 
James – P2 
Charlotte – P3 
George – P3 
Charlie – P4 
Sonny – P4 
Glenys – P5 
Bella – P5 
Caleb M – P6 
Ellis – P6 

 

Diary Dates 

New Term 2024 - 25 

  

Tuesday 24th September P1 – Parent Numeracy session – 4pm 

Friday 27th September McMillan Coffee Morning for parents etc – 9:10am 

Tuesday 1st October P1 – Parent Literacy session – 4pm 

Monday 7th October Parents’ Evening – 3:30pm – 6:30pm 

Tuesday 8th October Parents’ Evening – 3:30pm – 6:30pm 

Friday 11th October Term 1 finishes 

14th – 18th October October Holiday 

Monday 21st October Staff INSET DAY 

Tuesday 22nd October Children resume 

Monday 25th November 2:15pm – P4 Advent Service 

Monday 2nd December 2:15pm – P5 Advent Service 

Tuesday 3rd December Pantomime in School 

Monday 9th December 2:15pm – P6 Advent Service 

Tuesday 10th December Christmas Lunch Day 

Friday 13th December 9:10am – P7 Advent Service 
 


